wsletter Mawnan School



15th Oct. '10

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

- **BOOK CHARACTER DAY Fri**day, 22nd October 2010.
- **INSET DAY Monday,** 8th November 2010. PLEASE **NOTE NEW DATE!** (This is a change of date from the 1st.)
- **EUCHARIST SERVICE Tues**day, 9th November 2010 at 9.45am, at St. Michael's Church, Mawnan.

GIVE IT A GO!

The final date for applications is the 31st October 2010. If you have already signed up for this initiative, then you need take no further action. If you would like more information please speak to either Mr Brook or Mrs Rawley.

YEAR 6 -

SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACES

Please remember that the closing date for 'on-line' applications is the 31st October 2010, 'paper applications' must be in School by Friday, 22nd October 2010.

GARDENING CLUB

Please note that there will be no more Gardening Club until Spring 2011. New start date will appear in the Newsletter.

CLASS 1

We would be grateful for your empty 'squeezy bottles with lids, (washing-up liquid, tomato sauce etc.) Thankyou.

CHILDREN'S COMMITTEE NEWS

BOOK CHARACTER DAY

On Friday, 22nd October 2010, the Children's School Committee are organising a Book Character Day. All children are given the opportunity to come to School dressed up as a favourite book character. A small donation of 50p is requested which will be collected for a Polio Charity.

During the morning the children will be asked to write a story or a poem or draw a picture based on Jess, Mrs Wylie's cat. Lisa Schofield will kindly be judging the children's work and there will be a prize given to the winner of each age group. All the stories will be kept as a collection in the School

FUTURE DATES

Friday, 19th November 2010, Children in Need. The School Council will be organising some fun fund raising activities.

website address: www.mawnanschool.com

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK

Thank you to everybody who walked to School on Wednesday. We had a really good number of children on our Walking Bus.

GOLDEN GALLERY

The following children have had their work put up on the Golden Gallery this week: Sam Cox & Charlotte Richards.

Please feel free to come in and see their work. Well done!

CLASS 2 - 'SHOW & TELL'

Year 2 - Monday, 18th October 2010. Year 1 - Monday, 1st November 2010.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Once again, Mawnan School is taking part in this very special project.

A leaflet is attached for your information.

All shoe boxes need to be brought to School for collection by Monday, 15th November at the very latest.

Please remember to enclose £2-50 towards the cost of processing the gift.

As soon as your box is ready, please bring it in to School.

JAPANESE INTERN HOST FAMILY REQUIRED

As a School, we are hoping to have a Japanese Intern at School sometime during 2011 for approximately six months. Mawnan School have hosted three Japanese Interns over the years and the children and staff have benefitted greatly from their input into School life.

The Intern would live with a family from the School for the duration of their stay. We are looking for one, or possibly two families who would like to host the Intern. If you are interested please speak to Mr Brook who will be able to give you further information.

GUINEA PIG

New home required for an 11 week old, female Guinea Pig.

Beautiful ginger and white colour. She is on her own at the moment and really wants to be with another Guinea Pig to keep her company.

If you are interested, please see Lizzy Hibbert, (Class 4 T/A.)

TABLE TOP SALE

Saturday, 16th October 2010 10am - 2pm MCA Hall (Cricket Club) Mawnan Smith. In aid of: Breast Cancer Care & Mawnan Cubs & Brownies.

Tables still available, contact: Emma Roberts 01326 250673.

PTA

Newsletter sponsored by CS a architects

csa-architects. Heron Way, Newham, TRURO, TR1 2XN Tel: 08453 707 111

www.csa-architects.co.uk